
 

URGENT – VOLUNTARY DRUG RECALL 
 
          May 4, 2010 
Dear Customer: 
 
In consultation with the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA), McNeil Consumer Healthcare, 
Division of McNeil-PPC, Inc. is voluntarily recalling Children’s TYLENOL® (Acetaminophen) 
along with other products. 
 
As a result, Lil’ Drug Store Products, Inc. is notifying all customers that have purchased 
Children’s Tylenol from us in the past 3 years. This is the only product on the McNeil recall list 
distributed by Lil’ Drug Store Products. 
 
Immediate Action Requested: 
 
1. Identify all retail and warehouse inventory of below listed products and remove from both 

your retail and warehouse shelves.    
2. Communicate this product recall to your retail outlets that received this product and 

request they immediately remove and return all inventory of the Lil’ Drug Store  item 
numbers listed below to your warehouse.  Please place all inventory and returns of 
these products into quarantine in your warehouse until returned to Lil’ Drug Store 
Products, Inc. 

3. Place a “stop ship and stop order” request on the Lil’ Drug Store item numbers listed below. 
 
 
Lil’ Drug  
Item # 

McNeil  
Product Code 

Product Name Lot  
Number 

UPC Code 

70259 12301 CHILDREN’S 
TYLENOL® 
SUSPENSION 1 
OZ. CHERRY 
BLAST FLAVOR - 
SAMPLE 

ALL 300450123015 

72080 12301 Prepack 
Drug/Nec  * 

ALL 792554720809 

 
*If you have the prepacks in your warehouse please return only the Children’s Tylenol product 
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A Recall Return Response Form is enclosed with this letter requesting information about 
your current product stock.  Please return the enclosed form immediately providing the 
requested information to: 
 
Julie McLaughlin 
Lil Drug Store Products 
1201 Continental Place N.E. 
Cedar Rapids IA  52402 
Or via email to: childrenstylenolrecall @lildrugstore.com 
Or via fax to:  319-393-3494 
 
We will contact you to make arrangements for returning the product to us. This recall is 
being conducted with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration. 
 
Please find attached the original Customer Letter from McNeil Consumer Healthcare, Division of 
McNeil-PPC Inc. for your information.  Please follow instructions for returning the product to  
Lil’ Drug Store Products in this letter, not the McNeil letter. 
 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in helping us successfully execute this voluntary recall.   
  
 
 
Lil’ Drug Store Products, Inc. 

 


